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We always try to provide outstanding service to 
our customers. We apologize for not meeting your 
expectations in this situation, and for any inconvenience 
it may have caused. Please accept this token of our thanks 
for your patience and understanding.

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to call 
Patient Experience at (810) 667-5589


